
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

5. AKAROA MUSEUM ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
 The Board received the report of the Akaroa Museum Advisory Committee held on 18 October 2006. 
 
 The Board decided to support the Museum Committee’s recommendation regarding the change to 

clause 4 of its terms of reference which should be reworded to read “The Akaroa Museum Advisory 
Committee will be assisted by the Museum Director and Council staff”.   

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


